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Dates are getting finalized for the Fall presentations at Lord 
Baltimore.  Patrice Gilbert will visit on Friday, November 22nd 
with her book on Feelings which is so appropriate for 
Kindergartners and 1st graders.  Mark your calendars for a fun 
time that morning!  
 
Lord Baltimore will also have a visit from Cathy Miller sometime 
in November with the 2nd and 3rd graders.  I will update as more 
information comes in.  Also, Maria Hazzard, the Supervisor at 
the Early Learning Center, is in contact with another local 
author and plans are in place for her visit in the up-coming 
month.  Stay tuned. 
 
Keeping the authors we invite more local, we are able to lower 
our costs significantly.  This should bode well as we work on the 
new budget! 
 
If anyone is interested in attending any up-coming author 
presentations, please let me know.  As dates and times get 
confirmed, they will be posted. 


